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Certified Mail (Return Receipt Requested): 

September 15, 2014 

Hart Oil and Gas, Inc 
c/o Marilyn M. Smelcer 

RCUD SEP 17'11 
OIL CONS. DIM. 

11846 Village Park Circle 
Houston, Texas 77024 

NOTICE OF VIOLATION: Failure to MIT Hart Oil & Gas #117 Horseshoe Gallup Field 
Injection Well (Permit NN 21) 

Dear Ms. Smelcer: 

This Notice of Violation (NOV) is hereby issued for your failure to timely-test the mechanical 
integrity (MIT) of the above referenced injection well which failed its last MIT on February 13, 
2014. No further extensions shall be granted. 

This well must be returned to mechanical integrity, or plugged and abandoned, within 30 days of 
the date of this notice. In the meantime, this well is to remain shut-in and injection to cease until 
authorized by the NNEPA/UIC. 

Your failure to comply with the above referenced matter subjects Hart Oil and Gas, Inc., or its 
successor, to enforcement by NNEPA with applicable penalties. 

If you have any questions you may contact me at the UIC Program office in Shiprock at (505) 

cc : David Taylor, NN DOJ - Window Rock 
Jim Lovato, BLM - Farmington 
Val Uentillie, NN Minerals Dept - Shiprock 
Monica Kuehling, NMOCD - Aztec 
Joel Coffrnan, USEPA Reg IX - San Francisco 

368-1041. 

Senior Hydrologist, Program Manager 


